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Dear Valued Clients: 
 
 
 
As you know the Novel Coronavirus (COVID-19) continues to modify how each of us conducts 
our daily lives; interpersonal gatherings have been challenging for everything from food 
shopping to sporting events. These changes have also altered the way in which health care 
providers deliver services to their clients.  Since March of 2020 the Wise Mind team has 
continued to deliver therapeutic intervention remotely and will continue to do so for the 
duration of the pandemic. That said, once the vaccine is more widely distributed, and people 
begin to feel safe retuning to a pre-Covid sense of normalcy we have every intention of opening 
our offices for those clients wishing to meet with their clinician face to face.  
 
We continue to monitor guidance from Federal, State and Local governments, as well as the 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention to ensure we are in compliance with their 
recommendations, and to provide a safe environment for our therapists, as well as our clients.  
 
We will be updating our website periodically as the situation evolves, and our therapy team will 
communicate changes directly to their individual clients. As always, if you have any questions or 
concerns, please reach out to your provider, or Dr. Rachel M. Bowley Psy.D. at (516) 740-1950. 
 
 
 
The Wise Mind Psychological Services Team 
 
 


